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PETERSEN GR. 6 

Coming Up 

Hi there, hope everyone is having a great start to their March!


We have just concluded our Math units in Measurement (units and Perimeter) and Geometry (angles 
and angle relationships and measuring) and we will beginning our Number Sense unit with the focus 
of Fractions and using decimals.


Also, our class has been playing chess (and learning to play chess :) The above infographic explains 
the overall benefit of playing chess and the increased “brain power” that comes with it.


We will beginning our dance unit which will be focused on movement, beat, and rhythm. The 
students will be creating their own Zumba routines that will be lead and performed in class.


The best way to get a hold of me is through email (adam.petersen@granderie.ca) or calling the 
school (519-752-2296).
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